
Town Hall on the San Bruno Pipeline Explosion

Sunday, December 19, 2 p.m.—4 p.m., San Bruno Senior Center 

1555 Crystal Springs Road, San Bruno, California

Purpose: To provide residents with updated information on the pipeline explosion 

investigation, PG&E’s efforts to increase natural gas capacity, and status of 

inspections of gas transmission lines. State and federal officials will be on hand to 

answer tax and insurance questions.

Agenda:

Opening Remarks: Congresswoman Jackie Speier, Mayor Jim Ruane

Update on the National Transportation Safety Board Investigation: 
Mark Rosekind, Board Member, NTSB

Federal Oversight of the California Public Utilities Commission:
Zach Barrett, Director of State Programs, Pipeline and Hazardous Material Safety 

Administration

Oversight of PG&E’s Efforts to Increase Capacity:
Richard Clark, Director of Consumer Protection and Safety Division, California 

Public Utilities Commission

Status of Transmission Line Relocation; Meeting Winter Demands:
Kirk Johnson, Vice-President, Gas Transmission and Distribution, PG&E

Available to Respond to Questions

Quinton Smith, Stakeholders Partnerships Education and Communication 

Director, IRS

Anthony Cignarale, Deputy Commissioner, California Department of Insurance
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